## MEMBERSHIP BULLETIN # 2

## September 2025

## A few reminders

- 1. Annual membership expires 12/31. Let's be sure all members pay before their membership lapse. If this happens a new application must be completed.
- 2. The DUTY of the Presidents, Treasurers, and Membership Committee members is to reach out to our sisters and brothers in a timely manner and talk to them about their dues. If they have a hardship, the Relief Fund can be used to help.
- 3. Don't just be a "bill collector". Reach out to your auxiliary members during the year. See how they are doing. Invite them to an event and provide transportation if needed. We are an elite group and want to keep our members for life
- 4. Working on auxiliary membership is like eating a ice cream cone:
  - If you ignore it, you will end
    Up With a BIG MESS
  - If you work at it steadily, the results will be delightful!
  - If you wait, and then try to tackle it all at once you will end up with BRAIN FREEZE!



Audrey Smith Membership Chairman, Dept, South Carolina mykids.ask120@gmail.com 803-586-2662